
 
 

DIARY DATES 

HEADTEACHER’S  WEEKLY BULLETIN 
 

“For I know the plans I have for you… plans to give you hope and a future” 
Jeremiah 29:11 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have well and truly dived headfirst into books this week. We started the week reading ‘A Flicker 
of Hope’ by Julia Cook, all about a little candle who needed some ‘hope builders’ to help them find their strong 
flame again as they were feeling worried. The story was about giving hope to others when they are lonely, 
worried or sad but as the larger candle said at the end of the story, “When you share your light, one little  
candle can grow into a whole hope building community” – hence why the staff were dressed as candles today!  

The week has been a lovely whirlwind of reading, reading, reading! Reading with each other, teachers reading 
their favourite books, individually looking at books, designing book front covers and posters, researching  
favourite authors as well as a host of other associated activities including visits from members of Oxted library. 

The children have been working in their Houses as well as classes, moving around the school in a carousel of 
learning and being inspired throughout by the rich texts being explored. It has been a magical week with so 
many inspirational ideas and pieces of work. These activities have incorporated writing, STEM activities and a 
wealth of speaking and listening opportunities. 

This concluded on Friday with a brilliant dress up day and Grandparents to school session in the morning. It is 
always so lovely to invite guests into the school. It allows the children and adults to share experiences and 
time that can otherwise be lost in our hectic worlds. What a great way to round off the week. I think the  
photos show you the enthusiasm and engagement of the children (and staff).  

w/c 13 Nov Anti-Bullying Week “Make a Noise About Bullying”  
Tues 14 Nov 5-6pm Open Evening for Prospective Parents Sept 2024 Admissions 
Wed 15 Nov 9.15-10.30am Open Morning for Prospective Parents Sept 2024 Admissions 
Fri 17 Nov Mufti Day—wear ‘spots’/home clothes for a donation to Children in Need 
Mon 27 Nov 3.15pm Dragonflies Friendship Teatime in Tandridge Village Hall—All welcome 
Fri 1 Dec 7.30pm FOSP Wreath Making Workshop—Tandridge Village Hall 
Wed 6 Dec 9.30am and 2.00pm Busy Bees Christmas Nativity Performances 
Thurs 7 Dec 2pm KS1 Christmas Nativity Performance: The Landlord’s Cat 
Fri 8 Dec 2pm KS1 Christmas Nativity Performance: The Landlord’s Cat 
Mon 11 Dec Elfridges Christmas Shop 
Tues 12 Dec 3.15pm FOSP Festive Cinema Night 
Thurs 14 Dec School Christmas Lunch 
Fri 15 Dec 9am St Peter’s Christmas Service @ St Peter’s Church, Tandridge—All welcome 

ISSUE NO. 9:   10 Nov 2023 

❑  THINGS TO CHECK THIS WEEK: 

❑ Full PE Kit in school at all times 
❑ Named wellies in school 
❑ All items of uniform, coats, etc clearly named 

BOOK FAIR 
Thank you to everyone for purchasing books from the Scholastic Book Fair this week. The response was phenomenal, and we are so pleased to 
say that we will be receiving a lovely lot of commission so will be able to purchase more books for our new library space. Thank you also to 
Mrs Frost for hanging out of her school office window each day to find a signal for the card reader. That’s dedication! If you missed out on the 
opportunity to visit the book fair you can still make purchases which contribute to our commission by visiting  https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-peters-

rh8/digital-book-club to view the catalogue and purchase online. We will also be running our Book Club periodically throughout the year, so look 
out for emails regarding this and the book club magazine in your child’s book bag. There are lots of hints and tips for parents to encourage 
reading home on the Scholastic website too >> Learn more with the Family Guide to Reading. 

Building homes for “The Three Little Pigs” 

Sharing stories together 

Reading fun with friends 

Bringing books to life with Book Week Dressing Up fun 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-peters-rh8/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/st-peters-rh8/digital-book-club
https://images.scholastic.co.uk/assets/a/0e/24/guideto-reading-114655.pdf?_gl=1*fi2f1p*_ga*MTY4ODMxOTA1Ny4xNjAzMzY2MTg0*_ga_NB70H7NPT8*MTY5OTYxMDUyMy42LjEuMTY5OTYxMDc2OS4zOS4wLjA.


“You can find magic wherever you look. Sit back and relax all you need is a book!” – Dr. Seuss 



"Grandma and Grandpa, tell me a story and snuggle me with your love. When I'm in your arms, the world seems small and we're blessed by the heavens above."  

"Love is the greatest gift that one generation can leave to another."  



 

 

JOB VACANCY- 
come and be part of  
our lovely staff team 

 
We are looking for a Midday Assistant(s) to join 
us at St Peter’s, working as part of 
 team responsible for the supervision of the 
children throughout the lunchtime break. This 
role can be a job share and would also be great 
experience for someone who is looking to 
become a Teaching Assistant or Teacher or 
someone who is semi-retired. If you would like 
more details or think you may know someone 
who would be interested please speak to Miss 

BOOK WEEK COMPETITION WINNERS—WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

END OF SCHOOL DAY PICK UP ARRANGEMENTS 
It is becoming a little tricky at the end of the day for teachers to be able to send the children 
out safely to their parents/carers. Please be mindful that the children should remain in their 
class lines and the teachers will send children to their respective person one at a time from 
the line. For the safety of the children please wait for them to be sent to you, rather than 
calling out for them to step out of the line they are in. It is very distressing for both staff and 
parents if children suddenly disappear without being handed over properly. To make this also 
slightly easier to manage, the Ladybirds Class children with their staff member will move to 
the grassed area so the Dragonflies Class are more visible for parents/carers picking up. If all 
parents, and Busy Bees parents/carers in particular, could also move a little further up the 
playground, that would also be extremely helpful. This will hopefully alleviate any bottlenecks 

   

HOUSE TEAM POINTS 

33 57 63 

Well 
done 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

Next week we head into Anti-Bullying Week ‘Make a noise about Bullying’. We are looking forward to  
bringing you lots of news about that especially as it coincides with National Kindness Day. This will be  
rounded off perfectly with our mufti-day for ‘Children in Need’ on Friday 17 November.  

After that, dare I say, it will only be 4 weeks until the end of term, so we will be getting into the full swing of 
Christmas – I must apologise now if you start waking up in the middle of the night singing Christmas songs. I 
do promise you; we all do this too! 

Reading with Oxted library 

DOES YOUR CHILD OR TEENAGER HAVE SLEEP DIFFICULTIES? 

Children and Family Health Surrey has launched new videos and webpages to support toddlers, children and 
teenagers across Surrey with sleep. A series of four videos has been produced for parents and carers  
featuring NHS nurses and sleep experts. 

Jointly funded by Children and Family Health Surrey and Surrey County Council, the videos are suitable for 
supporting the sleep of children and young people including those with additional needs and learning  
disabilities, and give advice, information and tips. Please visit the following website for more details >> 
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/services/sleep  

Sherlock Holmes The BFG Clifford  
The Big Red Dog 

Book Cover Design winners 
Rebekah, Freya and Max 

Observing a 2 minute silence to reflect and give thanks—Lest we forget  

Open a book and you will find, 
People and places of every kind 
 

Open a book and you can be 
Anything you want to be 
 

Open a book and you can share 
Wonderous words you find in there 
 

Open a book and I will too 
You read to me 
And I’ll read to you! 

https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/services/sleep


 

 

 Emergency information regarding the school  

will be announced on HEART RADIO 102.7FM  

and the school website  
Southwark Diocesan Board of Education 

Supporting Christian Education 

01883 712439  hello@stpetersinfant.org        www.stpetersinfant.org 

CLASS NEWS 

May you all have a fabulous and restful weekend. 

God bless, Lenia Greenaway 

 
Word of Life,  

open my eyes to see you and my mind to learn more 
about you through these pages.  
 

Author of Creation,  

protect me against anything that would lead me astray.  

Help me hold on to all that is true, good, and beautiful.  

May I sense your presence as I read and find you 
closer with each turning page. 

Amen  

BUSY BEES 

This week Busy Bees have been extremely busy during Book week. They mixed 
with the rest of the school in their houses to do shared reading, the teachers 
shared their favourite books and the children did some lovely activities related 
to those stories, like creating the three little pigs houses whilst exploring  
different materials. We have investigated 2D shapes and went on a shape hunt 
around school using our special shaped magnifying glasses. Today we have been 
learning about Remembrance Day and why we celebrate it and we even made 
our own special poppies to remember all the people who fought during the wars 
so we can now be free and happy. 

 

Emergency information regarding the school  

will be announced on HEART RADIO 102.7FM  
Southwark Diocesan Board of Education 

Supporting Christian Education 

01883 712439  hello@stpetersinfant.org        www.stpetersinfant.org 

LADYBIRDS 

Ladybirds have had a lovely book week. We have spent lots of time reading for pleasure, as a class and as a 
whole school which we have really enjoyed. We worked with the Dragonflies to research different authors 
and create information posters on them. We had a PE lesson on tag rugby which we were very good at and 
we have also spent some time looking at Diwali and the festival of light. 

DRAGONFLIES 

Dragonflies have been reading, reading, reading this week! The children started Book Week by reading 
around school, mixing with other year groups in their ‘houses’. We wrote acrostic poems about hoping for 
something linked to our book of the week ‘A Flicker of Hope’ by Julia Cook. We really enjoyed reading all the 
Oi! series of books this week and we came up with some very imaginative ideas about what we could sit on 
when we created our own version of an Oi! book. For Book Week we have spent time in each of the  
classrooms sharing a storytime with the teachers and then completed tasks based round that story.  
Dragonflies and Ladybirds worked together for a morning to create author profiles (choosing either Julia 
Donaldson, Kes Gray or Jaqueline Wilson). The children researched everything they could about their author 
and presented their findings in a way of their choice. In Maths we have looked at word problems: identifying 
the relevant information in a sentence and working out what the number sentence would be. 

HOMEWORK 

Busy Bees:   c-v-c words writing and name practice 

Ladybirds:    Subtraction 

Dragonflies: Compass directions 

Sunday 12 November 
11am    Family Communion  
4.30pm   Café Service @ St Mary’s Church, Oxted      
6.30pm   Evensong 
 
 

Sat 25 Nov Quiz Evening—Oxted Community Hall 
Sun 26 Nov Stir Up Sunday Christmas Pudding Making - Oxted Community Hall 
 

Phone: 01883 714263 
Email: stmaryoxted.stpetertandridge@gmail.com   
https://stpeterstandridge.uk/Groups/343723/St_Peters_Church.aspx 

“Safeguarding is Everyone’s Business” 

CHILD PROTECTION CONTACT CENTRE 

At St Peter’s we take the safety and well-being of every child very seriously. If you are ever concerned about a child please speak in 
confidence to our Designated Safeguarding Lead, Miss Greenaway or our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads, Mr Atterton and 

Mrs Vaquinhas.  

If you feel you have not had a satisfactory response from us to any child protection issue, please phone the contact centre on:                                 
 

           Tel: 0300 200 1006 

ST PETER’S CHURCH, TANDRIDGE 

mailto:info@stpetersinfant.org
http://www.stpetersinfant.org
mailto:info@stpetersinfant.org
http://www.stpetersinfant.org
https://stpeterstandridge.uk/Groups/343723/St_Peters_Church.aspx



